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Hello, 

Emailing to express concern over whoever idea it was to use family public libraries as safe 
drug sites? Absolutely not. This is appalling and disgusting. Hamilton might as well just 
take away the library all together and call it a shelter. I will never take my family to the 
library again, this is so wrong and unsafe for our community and our children. I cannot 
imagine anyone feeling safe with drug addicts walking in and out of a library, hanging 
around and doing who knows what else. I dont approve my tax payer money being used for 
this. I really hope that whoever is in charge of this considers this idiotic, unfathomable 
option. Just as bad as encampments in parks. Hamilton, tell us you don't care about 
community and families without telling us. Just dump the problems and call it a solution.   

Lisanne Corbacio 
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